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REDWOOD ROAD CLOSURE EXTENDED 

 
 
CASTRO VALLEY, CA – The Public Works Agency is extending the closure of Redwood Road, 
at mile marker 7.38, through February 2018.  Rains in mid-December and January saturated 
the worksite and compromised critical supports necessary for the reconstruction of the 
roadway. Construction efforts will resume when the worksite is dry. 
 
Motorists, bicyclists and pedestrians are advised to avoid the areas and use alternate routes.  
Guests accessing the East Bay Regional Park District’s Anthony Chabot campground facilities 
need to enter from the Oakland side of Redwood Road. 
 
Please contact the Maintenance and Operations Department at (510) 670-5500 or visit the 
Public Works Agency website at www.acpwa.org for updates.  
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